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November 8, 1956 

Mr. A. L. Porter , J r . , Director 
O i l Conservation Commission 
Box 871 
Santa Fe, New Mex. 

Dear Mr. Porter: 

Please r e f e r to Order R-904 which was the resul ts 
of an appl ica t ion by Gulf O i l Corp. f o r a non-standard 
gas u n i t . The Order reads that the u n i t contains 240 
acres, more or less; however the General Land O f f i c e 
p la t s indicate tha t t h i s u n i t contains 234.65, which 
would give an acreage fac tor of 1.47 instead of 1.50. 

Before t h i s o f f i c e assigns an allowable, your 
opinion on t h i s matter w i l l be appreciated. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

R. F. Montgomery 
Proration Manager 
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